January 19, 2006
Joyce Dugan
Director of External Relations &

   Communications

Harrah’s Cherokee Casino & Hotel

777 Casino Drive

Cherokee, NC  28719
Dear Joyce:

Thank you for taking the time on Thursday to meet with me to discuss the Advantage Asheville 2010’s new five-year plan. I appreciate your interest and support.
Since 1991, Advantage Asheville has been at the forefront of Asheville and Buncombe County’s economic development activities. Over that time, the Chamber and its leadership have addressed the challenges of the ever-changing business community and successfully implemented programming that provided measurable outcomes resulting in positive growth throughout the Asheville area. 
Now, faced with ongoing and new challenges, it is has never been more apparent of the need to continue these efforts. Advantage Asheville 2010’s $3.5 million goal will allow for the implementation of enhanced economic and workforce development programming with new aggressive yet attainable benchmarks for the retention and expansion of local business, as well as the attraction of new jobs and investment.
I respectfully propose for your consideration a minimum five-year investment of $5,000. Beginning in 2006 through 2010, this $1,000 annual investment will be a strong statement of the Harrah’s Cherokee Casino & Hotel‘s commitment to fostering long term economic growth and enhanced quality of life throughout the Asheville area.  An investment pledge form is enclosed.
Furthermore, I hope that you will give serious consideration of a Naming Opportunity in the new Visitor Center.  Projections show traffic in the new facility will grow from 165,000 people per year currently to over 250,000 visitors per yea r in the next couple years.  Although the payout for the campaign is over five years, the naming rights would be secure for 15 years.  This would provide Harrah’s with significant exposure within the new Visitor Center to a targeted group of visitors and tourists in a cost effective manner.  
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me or any member of our campaign leadership team.   I thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely,
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Michael P. Dryden
Campaign Manager

Advantage Asheville 2010

CC:
Fred Groce



Robert Sipes



Rick Lutovsky

